
                    

 

 

Septiembre 11 of 2016 

 

Estimated Teams. 

 

          We are pleased to inform you that ARGENTINA will host the 30th World Championships F3A in 2017. 

This official information came from the CIAM in today and puts Argentina again in the global calendar 

Therefore, we welcome all teams in the world, waiting to have their important presence. 

 

This world championship is not a more date .... This world championship is the Number 30° and so we planned 

an excellent competition and a major celebration in order to celebrate three decades of F3A as a category 

radio controlled aerobatics in the world. 

 

All information about 30 F3A World Championship 2017 will be available in Bulletin No. 1 in mid-

November 2016. (see in www.faa.org.ar ) 

 

Again we invite all pilots in the world, giving them complete certainty that this new world championship 

exceeded their expectations. 

 

See you soon. 

 

              

Marcelo Saporito                                     Gustavo Reyes                              Daniel Darnay 

                         Presidente FAA                                                                 Argentina NAC                                                        CIAM Delegate. 
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